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Date: August 1, 2022 
To: Parents and Staff Members 
Re: Notification of Accelerated Placement Program 
 
Dear Raider Parent:  
 
Students at Midwest Central Schools are eligible to participate in the Accelerated Placement Program 
(APP).  The APP is outlined in Board Policy 6:135.  Options for acceleration include, but may not be 
limited to: (a) accelerated in a single subject, (b) other grade level acceleration, (c) early entrance into 
kindergarten or first grade.   
 
The APP is open to all students exhibiting a high level of academic ability.  A referral may be made by 
submitting written notification to the building principal where the student will attend.   
 
Referrals must: 

 Be made by the end of the 1st or 3rd quarter of the current school term in order to be 

considered for placement the following semester. 

 State the type of acceleration desired and the reason for believing it necessary.   

 State that you give Midwest Central CUSD 191 permission to conduct an evaluation of your 

student. 

Once the written referral has been received an evaluation team will convene to determine the students 
eligibility.  The evaluation will be completed as quickly as possible but may take up to 60 days.  Parents 
will be notified in writing of the teams decision.   
 
For more detailed questions, contact Superintendent, Dr. Todd Hellrigel or refer to policy 6:135 on the 
district website, www.midwestcentral.org.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
Todd Hellrigel, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
 
 


